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GCSE results have made a great leap forward in the achievement level of our 
learners for the several years running. The progress made by our learners is now 
among the very best in Dudley and this school will continue to improve year on 
year.

Personal development is a big part of helping them to realise their ambitions. We 
raise learners’ confidence by strongly encouraging them to take part in 
leadership opportunities, clubs, competitions, trips and a very wide range of 
activities that take pace in our dance studios, performance spaces and our on-
site leisure centre. 

As Ofsted said, pupils access “a wide and rich set of experiences” as well as 
“high-quality careers advice and guidance.”

I am determined that we shall continue to improve and we have set our sights 
on achieving outstanding results for all our learners. Please consider our academy 
for your career!

When I joined the The Link Academy, I said that it was a 
fantastic opportunity to change lives among the young 
people of Netherton and the surrounding area. Our 
amazing Ofsted report demonstrates that we are well 
on the way to achieving our aims. 

The academy has leapt two grades and is now rated as 
‘Good’ across the board. Moving from ‘Special Measures’ 
to ‘Good’ in one go is an exceptional result only 
achieved by twelve other schools in the previous ten 
years. 


